April 1, 2006



Mr. Mike Jordan, CEO EDS MS: H2-8W-15 5400 Legacy Dr Adm Plano, TX 75024

Dear Mr. Jordan.

SCG's goal is to create an experience with each of our trading partners that is dependable, driven and different. As a transportation service provider, we rely on our technology partners for the development and delivery of solutions that bring value in the areas of process automation, quality of product and information delivery. Each year we recognize one of our primary vendors as our Technology Partner of the Year based on their contribution to achieving our goals and demonstrating performance excellence. It is our pleasure to announce that EDS has been selected as SCG's Technology Partner of the Year for 2005.

We had several major initiatives during 2005 and as a result, the selection of our Technology Partner of the Year involved significant reviews of a number of vendors. One of those initiatives was the development and launch of a completely re-engineered website for SCG. Over the course of our reviews, it was clear that this initiative delivered significant value to SCG and our trading partners in 2005. The determining factor in our final decision, however, was that both the initiative and the EDS partnership proved the most superior in positioning us for future growth.

Team members that deserve recognition for the overall project include the following: Scott Gabel, Pam Dearen, Mario Cisneros, Andrea Weissenbuehler, Manish Raikundalia, Maura Thomson, Gail McLaughlin, and Kerry Spaight. Special recognition is warranted for Scott, Mario, Manish and Andrea based on their demonstrated commitment through the very long hours involved in the final stages during the holiday season. Without complaint – they just simply delivered. Getting the team together, keeping the team on track and focused and demonstrating a true dedication to customer satisfaction was clearly their focus and goal. In the words of Ted Levitt: "The purpose of business is to get and keep a customer. To do that, you have to do those things that will make people want to do business with you." This team helped position us to achieve that goal and in the process, accomplished that result for EDS.

This project was indeed a "launch" – of a website and a strategic partnership. Congratulations and thank you!

Sincerely,

Kathi C. Laughman Vice President – Business Systems and Services

cc: Mr. Jim Dullum

EDS Global Transportation Industry

MS: H1-6F-46 5400 Legacy Dr Adm Plano, TX 75024 cc: Mr. Ron Talley, President - SCG Mr. Lloyd Boyd, CIO - EGL